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Hearing Assists are available at the Sound Booth.

We are celebrating the Lord’s Supper today as part of the worship
service using the cups handed out today when you arrived.

All people interested in helping with Vacation Bible School:
There will be a VBS meeting this morning following the worship service.
PLEASE plan to attend this meeting for details about this summer’s
ministry. We will meet at the front of the auditorium on the west side.

Nursery Volunteers: Seeking two volunteers for the nursery during
Memorial Day weekend. Please contact Pam R.

Atlantic Mobile Pantry: The Evangelism and Outreach Committee is
looking for 8-10 volunteers to hand out pantry items on June 8 from
4—6 PM. If you would like to help please contact Jon Martens at 249-
2847.

Thank you: Thank you to Care Team 1 for the Fellowship Coffee we
had last week. The bulletin stated that Care Team 6 hosted.

True Woman ‘22: |If you are interested in attending the True Woman
22 conference on September 22-24, please contact Peggy Perkins at
592-0604 or Tessa Aschoff at 360-901-2445.

LC Clinic Garage Sale: Please see the insert.

LC Clinic Baby Bottle Boomerang: Please see the insert.

Life Action Event Food: Please see the insert.

Life Action Event—Please see the insert. The Heart Of REStoratlon
Psalm 85:1-13

Please see insert for additional Announcements and Upcoming Events -
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WELCOME TO SUNDAY WORSHIP!

Youth Sunday .
School & Adult Bible Worship
Service
Classes
9:15a.m. 10:30 a.m.

Your children are welcome in the worship service.
The following ministries are also available:

Nursery
Available during the Worship Service for little ones from Infant—Age 2.

Children’s Church
Available for children 3 years old through 5th grade during the sermon.
Children are dismissed at the end of Worship in Singing.

On major holiday weekends there will be NO Sunday School,
NO Children’s Church, NO Nursery, and NO Adult Bible Fellowship

Thank you for financially supporting the ministries of our church!
Tithes and offerings may be placed in the donations box
immediately to the right when you enter the auditorium. They can
also be mailed to the church by check, or you can give through our
website via PayPal using a credit or debit card. Thank you!

Looking for a place to serve? You can volunteer in music,
children’s and many more ministries. Email us at
serve@GracePointAtlantic.com to get involved.

Church Office
church@GracePointAtlantic.com

Church Website
www.GracePointAtlantic.com

Senior Pastor—Don McLean
don@GracePointAtlantic.com

Pastor of Student & Worship Discipleship—Andrew Johnson
andrew@GracePointAtlantic.com
Remind for Youth Updates—>Contact Pastor Andrew

Children’s Discipleship Director—Pam Russell
pam@GracePointAtlantic.com

Senior Ministries Director—Dick Nichols

i You  GracePoint Church
n GracePoint Church

To our guests—Thank you for joining us! We’re delighted
you chose to worship with us! We’d love to meet you,
answer any questions and give you a welcome gift at our
Welcome Table in the Fellowship Hall.

Healthy Practices for Worship

« The use of a face covering or mask is welcome but
not required at our programs and services. If you are
more comfortable wearing one, please feel free to
do so.

o Overflow seating is available in the Fellowship Hall
for those who would like to watch the service in a
more spread out setting.

« If you are feeling sick or have a fever, please join us
for worship from home via the livestream on our
YouTube channel.
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READYING OUR HEARTS
The Heart of Restoration
Psalm 85:1-13

Pastor Don McLean
May 1, 2022

Smart Device Users: Motes for today’s sermon are
available in the “Events” section of The Bible App™

His people.

Additional Announcements and Upcoming Events

Hands of Grace Teacher Appreciation Outreach: We would like to appreciate
our teachers during Teacher Appreciation Week May 2-6. We will be collecting
pre-packaged snack items if you would like to help. Please bring snack items
(chocolate, granola bars, fruit snacks, trail mix, etc) to the church before May
4. This is a great way to give the teachers some encouragement at a
challenging time of year! If you would like to help distribute the baskets,
please meet us at the church on May 4 at 2:00. All hands are welcome!!

Scholarship available! The lohn R. Bierbaum Memorial Ministry Scholarship is
being offered for the Fall 2022 academic term. Applications can be picked up at
the Church Office through the month of May and are due May 25, 2022.

GriefShare Class: If you are interested in being part of a GriefShare class,
please contact Heidi Hinman at 243-5492.

Our church is in need of loaner wehicles for the Life Action Summit
conference in May. If you have a vehicle you would loan May 7-20 please
contact Dick Nichols. 712 249 2023

Operation Christmas Child needs you! OCC offers the opportunity to be a
part of a global evangelism outreach, impacting millions of children around the
world each year, right here in Atlantic! We are looking for a new Drop Off
Leader for Operation Christmas Child, and are asking you to prayerfully
consider being part of this ministry. Please talk to leff or Paula Osegard to get
more information.

Please check your email and the church Facebook page regularly for updates
from the church about programs, etc. If you have subscribed to our all-church
e-mail list, but aren’t receiving our e-mails, please check your spam/junk folder
and wverify that church@gracepointatlantic.com is in your address book/
contacts. If you are not subscribed and would like to be, please e-mail the
church office at church@gracepointatlantic.com and request the link to sign

up.
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GARAGE SALE

Friday May 6, 12-6 pm
Saturday May 7, 8-noon

At the Catholic Parish Center
105 West 5th Street (5t & Locust) in Atlantic

Support LC Clinic and its new Atlantic office opening soon

Donations of saleable items in good condition are welcome.
Toys, baby items, sporting equipment, household items, furniture etc.
Keep clothing donations to a minimum please [tends to not sell)
Bring donations to the Catholic Parish Center during these times:

Wednesday, May 4, 5-8 pm and Thursday, May 5, 8-11 am

Also accepting donations of bake sale items
and Huggies & Pampers for the Baby Boutique

Questions /volunteer: Call Sarah Altman 641-521-9136

LC Clinic is a pregnancy medical clinic providing medical

services, peer counseling, and material assistance at no charge

www.iowalcclinic.org and www.helplifecareclinic.org

Your Change
Can Change Lives

2022 Baby Bottle Boomerang
May 8t - June 19t

It's easy & fun!
*Take an empty baby bottle on your
way out of church today

*Fill the baby bottle with loose pocket
change, dollar bills or a check

*On Father’s Day, June 19'" return your
bottle to the church



LIFEACTION

Coming Next Week

The Life Action event is a unigue opportunity for you,
along with your entire family, to set aside time for
what matters the most in life - seeking God. And,
prayerfully, we'll experience personally the new,

abundant life Jesus promised to those who love Him.

During each session, you can expect dynamic
worship, practical Bible teaching, high-energy
children’s programs, sessions for teens, and so
much more!

Don't forget to clear your family calendar so that
you can participate in every session, beginning on
Sunday morning.

LIFEACTION

Mark Your Calendars

The coming Life Action conference will help you
slowdown, spend time seeking God, examine your
priorities, and soak in a whole new perspective. It
will give you a vision for living a full and free life with
God, and putting that life into action in the world
around you.

During each session, you can expect dynamic
worship, practical Bible teaching, high-energy
children’s programs, sessions for teens, and so
much more!

Don't forget to clear your family calendar so that you
can participate in every session.

A 1 LifeAction.org
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Here's another way that you can help
out with the Life Action Summit
Conference! If it doesn’t work for you to
be a host home or loan a vehicle, there
is another opportunity for you to support
this ministry! GracePoint is responsible
for feeding the Life Action team for
some meals, and snacks, and you can
sign up and bring in some food items
that will help us to provide this during
their time here.

We will have a sign up sheet on the cart,
just like the Wednesday Night Meals,
where you can sign up, and bring your
items in by Sunday, May 8th. If you have
any questions, please talk to Christy
Cunningham, Paula Osegard or Cindy
Nichols.



